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25th July, 2023 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
 
ADDENDUM No. 1 – Invitation to Tender (ITT) for Montserrat (Short-term) Passenger       

Ferry Service - Change of vessel requirements 
   
 
Potential Bidders are asked to take note of the following requirement below: 
 
 

1. As per section 8.2, subsection 8.2.1 in the table at number one (1) - The procuring 
entity has decided to adjust the vessel length requirement from twenty-five (25) meters, 
to greater than twenty-four (24) meters; and compliant with SOLAS Convention. 

 
 
 
All enquiries regarding this Invitation to Tender (ITT) should be sent to the Procurement 
Department at procurement@gov.ms  
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